
 

 
 

 
 
ADMIN 
 Teachers, please distribute the “Student Verification Forms” in Block B that were in your mailboxes. Students, if there 

are any changes to be made to your information, please bring your updated verification form back to your Block B 
teacher by Tuesday, September 23rd. Also included in your mailboxes were student ID cards to distribute. Students who 
have a flex or study for Block B, come by the office to pick up your ID card. If there are any students that are no longer 
in your class, but you have their “Student Verification Form” or ID card, please have it brought to the office ASAP.  

 Just a reminder that the outside recycle bins are open Wednesdays and Fridays. Please have your blue bins emptied 
into the bins, hallway disposal is not to be used for classroom bins.  

 
CAREER CENTRE 
 Goldstone Park Elementary is looking for 10 volunteers to join their mentorship program. Share your skills and guide 

other students in the weekly sessions held on Tuesdays from 2:30-3:30pm beginning in October. Are you interested? 
Stop by the Career Centre to learn more.  

 Calling all helping hands! The Craft Fair at Shannon Hall Cloverdale Fairgrounds is on October 3rd and 4th and they’re 
looking for volunteers. Dive into a sea of fun opportunities to lend a hand around the venue. For the inside scoop, see 
Ms. Duckett in the Career Centre.  

 
EVENTS 
 Gr. 8’s—If you haven’t received a form for the Gr. 8 Retreat, please pick one up from Ms. Moore in E404, Ms. Rai in 

E401 or from the office, and hand them in as soon as possible!   
 Stars, do you have plans for Spring Break yet? Do you want to go to London and see a play in the Globe Theatre? Do 

you want to take a tour of the Tower of London? The Sherlock Holmes museum? What about high tea at Kensington 
Palace? If you are interested, bring your parents to the info night on October 1st at 6pm. Additionally, please see Ms. Ali 
for more details.   

 
SPORTS 
 Dance—Are you interested in tryout out for one of our amazing dance teams? Auditions are coming up for our Hip Hop, 

Bhangra, Jazz and Contemporary Teams! Drop by the dance studio in B008 today at lunch for our annual open house to 
see some performances, get tryout info and more!  

 Ice Hockey—All students interested in playing for the Sulli ice hockey team are to attend a meeting at lunch in the small 
gym with Mr. Vaughan on Wednesday, September 24th.  

 
CAFETERIA 
 The specials today are: 

• Cheese Pizza 
• Chili Dog 
• Pasta Rosé 
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